
 

Did you know that music actually tastes good? Yes! And this summer we will try it again, because SPICE Music
Festival is coming to Burgas again. For three whole days - August 6, 7 and 8 we will live with the music of the
90s in our hearts!

Tickets can be found at: https://spicemusicfest.bg/#tickets-wrap
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